
312 Pacific Northwest Americana

ern History is collecting for publication the correspondence of
Dr. and Mrs. Marcus Whitman. Original letters or authenticated
copies suitable for this volume are desired and should be sent to
Dr. Hulbert at Colorado Springs, Colorado. The publication is
forecasted for issue some years hence as Volume 3 of the Com­
mission's series on the Far West.

Northwest Historical Exhibition

Growing interest in the History of the Pacific Northwest is
shown by the successful Northwest Historical Exhibition being
held in the Frederick and Nelson Auditorium, Seattle, as this
issue goes to press. Five members of the Washington State
Pioneer !Association formed a committee on plans and local
libraries and private book collectors as well as pioneers lent gen­
erous aid in supplying material.


